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Message from the Guest Editor

New findings are especially welcome.

Beyond the scientific interest of various studies and
beyond the technical task of providing new measures to
enhance the safety of shipping in the face of challenges
uninvited by ports, we would like this Issue to have some
bearing on contemporary issues in general—this includes
primarily, the challenges of a world heading for
environmental disaster. The following political
considerations must also be welcomed: pure science is not
a meaningful concept in a complicated commercial world,
as we have seen over recent years, not just in regard to
obvious issues such as pollution but also piracy, which
involves political matters between nations. We welcome
research that cohabits maritime science with the
humanities in ways that address the very real problems of
our global construct.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

T h e Journal of Marine Science and Engineering (JMSE;
ISSN 2077-1312) is an international peer-reviewed open
access journal which provides an advanced forum for
studies related to marine science and engineering. The
journal aims to provide scholarly research on a range of
topics, including ocean engineering, chemical
oceanography, physical oceanography, marine biology and
marine geosciences. We invite you to publish in our journal
sharing your important research findings with the global
ocean community.
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